
 
 

Date: 7th October, 2024 
 

To,      
BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Tower, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai – 400 001 
 
Dear Sir/ Ma’am, 
 

Sub: General Announcement  
Ref: Security Id: BISIL / Code: 531671 

 
 
We hereby inform you that, Mr. Sanjay S Shah and Ms. Ritaben Shah who were promoter of the 
Company had applied Re-classification from “Promoter and Promoter Group Category” to 
“Public Category” as per Regulation 31A of SEBI(LODR) Regulation, 2015 on June 13, 2024 and 
BSE Limited has granted approval for the same on August 16, 2024. Afterwords our company is 
a professionally managed and functions through their board of directors.  
 
Kindly take the same on your record and oblige us. 
 
Thanking You. 
 
For, Bisil Plast Limited 
  
 
 
 
Kevinkumar Saparia 
Director 
DIN: 06511140 
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